

January 30, 2014

To Whom It May Concern

Re: Sierra Builders of Nevada

Dear Friend,

I would like to take this opportunity to recommend to you Sierra Builders of Nevada. I have no hesitation in recommending them to you. They seem to be the "go to" guys for building—especially for church buildings in Reno. We feel they did a splendid job for us here at South Reno Baptist Church. Bob Cotter and his team are dear friends to our church family. When we built our worship center, we certainly enjoyed our relationship with Sierra Builders of Nevada. We found them quite faithful to stand by the task of completing our worship center. They stayed within budget and on schedule. You certainly realize that building a building is serious and sometimes draining work. We could not have done it without Sierra Builders. They stood by us and helped us make the important decisions that naturally come with a building program. They are the best!

Please know that when we build in the future, we will certainly use Sierra Builders. Again, they have my complete support.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate in contacting me.

Warmly

Dr. Joe K. Taylor

South Reno Baptist Church

Senior Pastor